
WALC January 14, 2011Business Meeting Minutes: 
12:15  WALC Business Meeting Called to order by Brook Broadbent. 
  
The Meeting Minutes from the November were not on the WALC website and will be reviewed at May 
2011meeting. 
All members were in agreement 
  
Treasure’s Report not able to be given due to Kathie’s excused absence. 
  
WALC Conference Report given by Janet Godshall due to excused absence of Pat Gima and Becky K.  
Janet reported that Nancy Hurst was double booked for the WALC conference March 10 & 11, 2011, thus 
another speaker is presenting. 
Becky K booked Michelle Carr RN, IBCLC who is certified in Neonatal Oral Motor Assessment  
as well as Lactation,  from London Ontario Canada for March 10 & 11 2011 WALC Conference.  
  
WALC 2011 Conference Brochure posted on WALC website and in mail to WALC members. 
  
USLCA Report from Lisa Brock: 
USLCA December conference call with Marsha Walker regarding USLCA and ILCA. 
Marsha also spoke about the Lobbyist for ILCA. 
The lobbyist is from Pennsylvania and more information will be provided to ILCA members 
as he assumes his position for ILCA. 
Please continue to read the USLCA monthly newsletters. 
IBCLE and ILCA IBCLC CARE awards to be announced by January 24,2011. 
First Annual USLCA conference in 2013 to be held in St Louis, Missouri. 
Please contact USLCA if you are interested in volunteering for the 2013 conference in St Louis Missouri. 
  
Jennifer Johnson updated members on the WALC programming for the May Clinical Day in Mauston. 
She did share the opportunities for presenters at the May 2011 Clinical Day to contact her. 
  
New Business: 
  
The position for WALC Secretary is open. 
All candidates are to share their intent for the position with Brook. 
  
Lisa Brock shared that WALC member Sue Bjorkman from Iron Mountain Michigan  
is willing to share Upper Michigan Lactation information with WALC. 
Sue stated that the Upper Michigan  Breastfeeding Network teleconferences with members  
4 times per year, (Jan., April, July and October.). 
  
Beth Metsa from Green Bay WIC and the Brown County Breastfeeding Coalition  
discussed the need for a M.D. group meeting before a WALC meeting or conference.  
 Beth Metsa stated” Doctor’s only Breakfast, Lunch with guest speakers” 
She feels that will increase the strength of the Wisconsin Breastfeeding and Lactation communities. 
  
Donor Milk entertainment night January 14, 2011in Green Bay to support purchase of a freezer for Green Bay 
Milk Depot for MMWGL. 
Contact Jen Johnson for further questions on Green Bay activities happening tonight. 
  
Meeting concluded with motion placed per Donna Bisbee 
Motion seconded per Winnie Madding. 
  
Business Meeting Recorded by Lisa Brock 
  

 


